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For Immediate Release  June 14, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Stolen ATV 
 
 
On June 9, 2019, at about 6:30 PM, Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were dispatched 
to the 20600 Block of Oakshade Dr New Caney, TX 77357 in reference to a Burglary of Building and Theft 
of Vehicle. Upon the deputy’s arrival, the victim stated their garage was broken into and their ATV was 
stolen. The ATV is a Suzuki Vinson 4x4, older model, dark green in color. 
 
If you know anything about the Burglary/Theft please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 
936-760-580 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference Case# 19A184634. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specialist Thomas Smith 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
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